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Next meeting   
Thursday NOVEMBER 7TH     
The Corner Pub & Grill 
Chesterfield, MO  63017 

Meeting starts at 7:00 PM

This Sunday October 27th is the Woodsie Poker/Color Run. This is

always a lot of fun so hope you can make it.  Participants will gather at 

the Meramec Community College parking lot at 9:00ish and the 

Poker/Color Run will begin at 10 am. We will end up at  Schroeder Park 

(same pavilion as the picnic).  Help is needed with card stops and with 

cooking.  Meat is provided.  Bring a dish to share and your drinks. 

Here’s hoping the weather is mild. Hope to see you there!  

The November Meeting is election of officers. Most positions are open 

and some of these folks have been doing the job for a long time.  

Consider helping out and filling one of these positions. I’ve been doing 

the newsletter for about 4 years now and I don’t know how long Clyde, 

Shirley and Barry have filled their positions.  Think about it.  



Car Cruise 

Photos  

  Cruising the Coast Photos (thank you Linda Rasch) 



Thank you 
Kenny Pollman 

 12th annual Florissant Police Car Show 

 ( Thank you Cyndi Weiss) 



Upcoming 

Club 

Events 

Meeting 

Minutes 

The Christmas Banquet is set for Friday December 6th at 

Pezolds Banquet Center. Get those Brown Bag gift ideas going. 

OCTOBER 3RD, 2024 

October Meeting Minutes 

The October meeting was called to order at 7:10pm by President Barry 
Gan. 

The September meeting minute’s and the treasurer’s report were accepted 
as presented. 

The club’s annual Woodsie picnic will be held at Schroeder Park in 
Manchester on October 27th.  The club will provide the meat and 
participants need to bring their own drinks and a dish to share.  Volunteers 

are needed for the three card stops and for cooking. 

The club’s annual Christmas party is scheduled for December 6th at Pezold 
Banquet and Meeting Center in Cottleville.  The menu will probably be the 
same as last year. 

Elections will be coming up in November.  All offices are open.  If you are 
interested in running for an office please let one of the current officers 

know.  Two board of director positions are open also.  There will be an 
officer/board of director meeting sometime after the general membership 
meeting. Stay tuned. 

The Quincy run is in two weeks. 
There was no 50/50 drawing. 

The meeting adjourned at 7:18pm. 




